Route 1, Box 210
Kimberly, Idaho 83341

June 16, 1979

Leon Campbell
Box 3791
Casper, Wyoming 82602

Dear Leon:

Thank you so much for the magnificmnt pictures. They are really the first
that I have had as someone else iz ususlly taking them and I never have a
chance to get close-ups of the actual flintwork. I shall always prize these
pictures and I don't know how to thank you enough for them.

We did enjoy our visit with you and the Wyoming Society for Archaeology.

I was treated royally and did enjoy meeting so many interesting people with
so much contagious enthusiasm. You really have a great club and I would
look forward to ettending aszain.

I understand th&t George Frison is making some spectacular finds at his,
folsom site. Fveryone there had such 2 good time and we again enjoyed al’
visit in Casper as well as our lithic technology session.

I am sorry that {llness has prevented answering vour letiter soconer and
I do ask for your forgiveness.

With kindest personal regards,

Don Crabtree
Research Associate in Prehistoric Technology
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